P S

R

BloxwichAcademy
Date: 9" September 2019 www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk

Dear Parents

Speech & Language Therapy Support in Bloxwich Academy School

Bloxwich Academy School is currently funding extra support from Walsall Healthcare NHS
Trust Speech & Language Therapy Service to enhance the work we do regarding developing
children’s communication skills.

| am writing to inform you that whilst this extra support is being funded your child may be seen
in school by the Speech and Language Therapist or a student therapist under her supervision.
This may be individually, in a group or when the therapist observes a class to provide staff
with advice and training.

If we feel additional specific support and advice for your child’s communication skills would be
beneficial, we will talk to you about this, and with your consent we will refer your child into
Walsall Healthcare NHS Trust’'s Speech and Language Therapy Service.

If your child is already currently under the care of a Speech and Language Therapist please
continue to attend their sessions. The support in school is in addition to any other Speech &
Language Therapy sessions that are recommended.

If you have any questions or concerns you wish to discuss with me, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

If you do not wish to your child being involved in the above please discuss this with your school
SENCO.

Yours sincerely

wik

Kimberley Wickins
Speech and Language Therapist
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